
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we have upgraded our school communication app and we will be launching a 

brand new one from Parentapps.  This will greatly improve the way in which we communication with you in the future. 
 

The Parentapps Connect System will provide you with instant access to our school calendar, event information, 

letters home and class pages.  It will also link directly to our website.  You will even be able to report pupil absences 

from within the app. 
 

With the new features of the system, you will be able to view and submit consent forms for after school clubs and 

trips.  You will be able to received secure documents, invite other members of your family to download the app and 

so ensure that all the right people have access to important information regarding your child. 
 

This new app is fully secure and complies with the current data protection laws (GDPR).  In order to access it, you 

will need to be invited via email.  But before you do so, we need your permission to transfer the information we 

already hold about you as a parent into the new app. 
 

I would be grateful therefore, if you would give the school permission by completing the form below and returning it 

to school as soon as possible.    Once we have received your response you will be invited by email to download and 

access the app.  As most of our future communications will be via email, please include your email address. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs H Hafeji 

Principal 
 

Parentapp 
 

I consent to my data transfer into the new school communication app. 
 

Signature ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Name ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Email address …………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Child(ren) Names and Classes …………….…………………………………………………………………………… 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 


